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ARL Provides Cat with Severely Fractured Leg Emergency Surgery  
Cat surrendered due to cost of care 

 

A 10-month-old female Ragdoll cat is recovering at the Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) 
after receiving an emergency amputation surgery due to a severely fractured leg. 

The cat, named Winter, was recently surrendered to ARL after breaking the leg in a fall in her 
former home, and unfortunately, the financial estimates to treat the injury were too great for 
her former family. 

Upon intake at ARL, the cat underwent a thorough veterinary exam, including x-rays. The 
images revealed a significant femoral fracture, and the damage was too extensive to save the 
leg. Along with amputating the leg, ARL veterinarians also spayed the animal, which revealed 
another issue for the young cat. 

Winter was born with a partially formed uterus and was also missing a kidney. The partially 
formed uterus and associated ovary were removed during the spay and will not have any 
impact on her future health. ARL suggests that Winter’s new family consult with her primary 
veterinarian regarding living with one kidney, so her kidney function can be monitored as she 
ages – but it is expected that Winter will enjoy a normal quality of life. 

Winter is not only a beautiful cat, but has also displayed a friendly, loving and playful 
personality and will certainly make a wonderful pet once she finds her new home. 
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The cat continues to recover in foster care and is not currently available for adoption, but it’s 
expected that she will become available in the coming weeks. 

ARL understands the cost of veterinary care, particularly in an emergency situation can be 
shockingly expensive, and suggests any pet owner facing financial difficulties due to pet care to 
contact ARL.  

For photos of Winter, click the Dropbox link below: 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/2dy3wovnd53xhnlwx059n/h?rlkey=rkus5izbm8w060v32s1gd
7dbb&dl=0 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2022, ARL served 20,601 animals 
throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston does not 
receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in 
need. For more information please visit us online at arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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